

28th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 11 Prom Fundraising

As we look ahead to the final term for some students here at SUA we begin to fundraise in preparation for the Year 11 Prom on 29th June. This year the prom is being held at The Moat House in Acton Trussell. A beautiful manor house, a venue which I'm sure you'll agree our Year 11s deserve.

In order to reduce the cost of this brilliant event for our Year 11s and their families it is vital that we fundraise as much as we possibly can, this is something which we do every year.

Therefore, on Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th March 2023 a tuck shop will be available at break and lunchtime in The Zone. Sugar free drinks, crisps, chocolates and sweets will be available for students to purchase. As this is a fundraising event student will need to buy these treats using cash NOT parent pay.

Additionally, on Friday 31st March there will be a non-school uniform day. Students will be able pay £1 in order to wear their own clothes. Money will be collected during period 1 lessons. The proceeds will be used to help fund the photographer and room decorations for our students.

Thankyou in advance for your support of these events, have a restful Easter break.

Kind regards,

Miss S Randle Head of Key Stage 4.







